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# P R I D E R E S P E C T K I N D N E S SGET YOUR GAME ON  

A LEVEL SCIENTISTS
A level physics students had
a fabulous visit to Jodrell
Bank this week . As well as
visiting the Space Dome for a
journey through the history
of the universe, they took
part in a workshop using
radio telescope data to
calculate the mass of a
galaxy and discovered more
about the famous Lovell
Telescope, including why it is
the shape it is.
Many thanks to Mr Goodwin
for taking the group.

To celebrate the Euros, Mrs Jones, our librarian,
will be holding a football-themed Tic Tac Toe in
the library on Thursday 20th June which will be
open to all students.
There are limited spaces available so don't forget
to book your slot!

YEAR 7 ITCH 

Our Year 7 students are collectively reading Itch by
Simon Mayo with their tutors during form time.
There are plenty of resources on FROG to further
develop student interest in the periodic table (just
avoid getting in as much trouble with it as Itch does).

We are looking forward to next week's focus on
our school value of kindness. Our PRK committee
have organised a number of activities as part of
Kindness Week so we can share and celebrate the
importance and the impact of being kind to
others. 

Homemade cookies with a message of kindness
have been ordered and will be delivered to the
lucky recipients from Tuesday. 

Thank you to Mrs Avons and the PRK team for this
lovely idea.

Mrs Johnson
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FANTASY FOOTBALL STAR

Last Tuesday, our Year 7 SUPER 8's Athletics team
ventured to Northwood stadium.
They competed in both track and field events
against schools in the Stoke-on-Trent area.
Overall, Blythe finished in 2nd place! Our students
demonstrated pride, respect and kindness in
everything that they did and were a real credit to
our school.
We certainly had the loudest cheer when a
teammate was completing their race! Well done
Year 7, great work!

.

SUPER 8'S TEAM  

KINDNESS WEEK
Our PRK committee
are championing
Kindness Week
where staff and
students will be
encouraged to
further promote our
core values through
acts of kindness.For
a small donation,
cookies with a
kindness message
will be delivered to 
your recipient by
members of the 

Well done to Jack M
for winning this
season’s student
Fantasy Football
League.
36 students entered
this year and the
competition was
close throughout.
As usual, sixth form
and Year 11 students
dominated the top
of the league, but it
was Jack from Year
8 whose team
finished the
strongest and won
the title.

PRK committee. Through the assignment on FROG,
students can volunteer to be involved in
community kindness or complete a kindness
commendation.

SAFETY NEWSLETTER

Our latest e-Safety newsletter is now available for
your perusal on our website. Please use the link
below to access it.
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/.../Online-Safety-
Newsletter...

COLOUR RUN 

https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Secondary-June-2024_SECONDARY_Blythe-Bridge_03-06-2024.pdf
https://www.bb-hs.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Online-Safety-Newsletter-Secondary-June-2024_SECONDARY_Blythe-Bridge_03-06-2024.pdf


LOOKING FORWARD

D E T A I L S  A B O U T  N E X T  W E E K

N E X T  W E E K ’ S  A S S E M B L I E S

S T U D E N T  L E A D E R S H I P

H O U S E
U P D A T E S

S U M M E R  T E R M

S P O R T I N G  F I X T U R E S

Year 7-10 will have an assembly on
Pride month.

Citizenship Monday Period 4
Year 7 - Random acts of kindness
Year 8 - Alcohol
Year 9 - Call out culture
Year 10 - Anger

Year 12 students will be completing their work
experience.

Monday 17th           U15 Girls County Finals Cricket
Tuesday 18th          Athletics
                                   U15 Cricket TBC
Wednesday 19th   Year 7 Girls Rounders

We are entering the final week of examinations.
Year 11 conclude GCSEs on Wednesday 19th with DT
(Food) and Further Maths and the last A-Level
examination is Chemistry on Friday 21st June. 
We’re so proud of all of our students, keep going
with the same energy and diligence as you had in
the first examinations. 

Students should
register their interest to
volunteer to be involved
in an ‘act of kindness in
the community’ with
Mrs Avons. 

K I N D N E S S
W E E K

E X A M S Round one of the spelling bee has
been completed. 
Successful students will be invited to
round two next week via FROG. 

Good luck all! 



MUGA PITCHES - GRASS FOOTBALL PITCHES -
MAIN HALL - CLASSROOMS - ICT SUITES  - ART
FACILITIES -  HARD COURTS  - SWIMMING POOL

Scan the QR code for our price list and 
a copy of our hire request form 

01782 392519
office@bb-hs.co.uk

ST11 9PW

BLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORMBLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORMBLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORM

Blythe Bridge High School & Sixth Form
is excited to offer our school facilities to the 
local community and businesses. 

If you are looking for a regular indoor or outdoor 
venue for your club or society, or a space for a one 
off event, we offer a range of facilities. 

THESE INCLUDE

   COMMUNITYCOMMUNITYCOMMUNITY    
                              LETTINGSLETTINGSLETTINGS


